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● The PTA Goodies with Grandparents Book Fair event held on April 13

th

was

amazing and a packed house!!!  Students attended the book fair with their

grandparents to read, explore books and enjoy a sweet treat.  It was a very

special day for both the grandparents and the students.

● The Family Literacy Night was a huge success on March 17,2022.  We had

over 150 attend the event.

● Spring parent teacher conferences were held on April 15

th

.

● The Mobile dentist program provided dental service for approximately 85

students.  They had to book 2 extra days to get through all of the dental

service forms returned by the parents.

● Reading month was filled with mystery readers, theme days, prizes and with

a finale of the Jim Basketball Jones assembly held on March 29

th

.  Over 60

students were selected through the reading month raffle ticket bucket to

participate in the assembly.  Students earned one ticket for each Accelerated

Reading point to be then entered in the weekly drawing and the final

drawing at the assembly.

● Students in Grades 3-5 participated in a student-staff connectiveness

perception survey through the University of Michigan on March 28

th

.  The

perception data will be used to drive our building school improvement goals.

● The PTA will sponsor an Easter Egg hunt on April 9

th

from 1 – 2:30 pm.

● The Erie Milers is off and running (literally).  There are over 45 students

participating in the afterschool running/walking program on Mondays and

Wednesdays.  The students are absolutely loving it!!!!  A big shout out and

thank you to Mary Ansel and Jamie Otting for keeping this program alive and

growing!!!!

● 2022 Kindergarten round up is set for April 13th from 4-7:30 pm!!!


